
Mississippians United lo Elect Negro Candidates 
P.O. Box 202 

Greenville, Mississippi 38701 

26 July 1967 

Mr. Amzie Moore 
Box 814 
Cleveland, Mississippi 

Dear Mr. Moore, 

The steering committee of Mississippians United is planning 
an important meeting for 1 p.m. Tuesday, August 1, at 721 
Nelson Street in Greenville. You were previously asked to 
serve on this committee. I have not yet had any response to 
this request. 

It is essential that I receive a response from you on whether 
or not you will be able to be a member. The steering commit­
tee has been directed to expand membership on the committee 
and if you are unable to serve, we will contact other people. 

If you would like to serve on the committee, please plan to 
attend the meeting Tuesday. 

I would appreciate a response as soon as possible as to whether 
you will be a committee member and if you will be attending 
the Tuesday meeting. I may be reached at the above address or 
by calling Sunflower 17. 
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